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Nicola Gunn

From: Bloomer, David <David.Bloomer@lancashire.gov.uk>

Sent: 02 August 2018 08:27

To: Harriet McCartney

Cc: LHS Customer Service; planning

Subject: app3/2018/0445 Blackburn Bridge Club.

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

Categories: Yellow Category

Morning Harriet, 
                        There is already an existing bridge club presence at the building and I note that a 
similar application for a change of use was submitted in 1998 ( app 0713) . Based on the limited 
amount of information submitted with the current application and in the absence of any adverse 
comments in respect of the way the club has operated in the past  I would raise no objection to the 
proposal on highway grounds. 
 
Dave Bloomer 

Development Control 

Lancashire County Council 
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